
PENSION INCREASES 2025 
 

To pensioner members with queries regarding your 1 April 2025 pension increase: please contact EQ, 
the Plan Administrator, via email at CombinedNuclearPensionPlan@equini�.com.  

Nirex members should please contact Barnet Waddingham with any queries: Nirex@barnet-
waddingham.co.uk 
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